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As someone who is struggling to make ends meet as it is, on an income level above 

minimum wage. I oppose this bill because this will financially burden the middle class 

and bleed the Oregon economy completely dry. As a result of this, we will no longer 

be able to support the local businesses in this state and the state will fall into debt the 

same way Michigan has. We don't want to be Michigan do we? 


